
CISCO Academy efforts: 

Mohammed Khayum, Abbey Foroughi, Kenny Shemroske, and Scott Anderson from College of Business; 
Julie Brauser and Rebecca S. Deeg from USI Outreach and Engagement; and Richard Toeniskoetter, from 

USI’s Information Technology had a meeting with Pat Roberts, Territory Manager for Cisco Academy, and 
 Chris Garrison of Cisco.  

 

They are very interested in collaborating with us and will set up a Webex to go into more details with 
USI's plans. We are determining the feasibility of offering this program to our present CIS and CS 

students, our alumni, and non-degree-seeking students. 
  
Curriculum-related activities,  

1) We will implement the three tracks for CIS Majors this fall—Enterprise Web Development, Application 
Development, and IS Management.  

2) We have updated the Post Baccalaureate in CIS so that students can choose between the above three 
tracks.  

3) The Minor in Web Development will be implemented beginning this fall. Brochures have been 
produced and distributed, and the Minor has been promoted with students in the COB and in the College 

of Liberal Arts. 

4) Currently, we are discussing revision of CIS261 and a change in CIS111 so that CIS students will only 
have to take CIS111 instead of taking CIS111 AND CIS305.  

5) A position for CS was approved and recruitment is underway for that position. Scott Anderson and 
Jennifer Williams are chairing this effort. 

 


